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Dear Parents/ Carers,          

Book Fair 
 
As part of our World Book Day celebrations and activites we are 
pleased to have the Travelling Books Book Fair at the school later 
this month.  
 
The Fair will run from 3.15-4.15pm from Monday 23rd March to 

Wednesday 25th March. We do hope that you will be able to come 

and check out the extensive range of books on offer. The school receives commission by way of extra books at the 

end of the fair so the more you spend the more books we receive for the benefit of our pupils! 

Payment at our book Fair: 

 Credit/debit cards using the secure telephone line. 

 Cash or cheques made payable to East Anglian Travelling Books (not the school as per the leaflet) 

 Earn 20% extra free with discounted gift vouchers – these are available to order online before the book fair 

at www.travellingbooks.co.uk/parents Easy! Once a purchase has been made, you will receive the voucher 

in an email, which can be printed and brought with you to the fair – much safer to carry than cash as well! 

A leaflet promoting the fair has also been sent home today. 

We are able to accept your World Book Day vouchers so please hang on to them and bring them 

with you to the fair! 

If you cant make it to the fair but would like to make an order, please speak with Mrs Kimber 

about reserving and pre-payment of books. 

Every customer will receive a raffle ticket, and 5 lucky winners will be able to choose a book of 

their choice up to the value of £5. 

We would also be grateful for volunteers to run the Book Fair for us. If you could spare a little time at the end of 

the day and offer your support it would be very much appreciated. Please could you let Mrs Kimber know if you 

are available or alternatively put your name down on the list in the main entrance. Thank you. We look forward to 

welcoming you all to our Book Fair.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Melanie Barrow 
Executive Headteacher 

http://www.travellingbooks.co.uk/parents

